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Renowned for its dedication to academic prowess and comprehensive student growth, 
Mangaldai College played host to a momentous event on  January 28, 2019. The event, titled 
"Start-up India Promotion Programme," was organized by the Internal Quality Assurance 
Cell (IQAC) at the Science Gallery of Mangaldai College. 
 
The primary objective of the Start-up India Promotion Programme was to create awareness 
and foster a spirit of entrepreneurship among the students. The event aimed to provide 
insights into the Start-up India initiative launched by the Government of India and encourage 
students to explore innovative ideas and venture into entrepreneurial endeavours. 
 
The event began with a formal inauguration ceremony, graced by distinguished guests, 
faculty members, and students. The Principal of Mangaldai College delivered the welcome 
address, emphasizing the importance of fostering entrepreneurship for the socio-economic 
development of the region. 
 
The event included interactive workshops focusing on business ideation, feasibility analysis, 
and the essentials of creating a start-up business plan. Participants had the opportunity to 
engage in hands-on activities and discussions to enhance their understanding of the start-up 
ecosystem. As a highlight of the event, selected students were given the opportunity to pitch 
their startup ideas to a panel of judges. This not only provided a platform for students to 
showcase their creativity but also encouraged a competitive spirit among them. 
 
The start-up India Promotion Programme at Mangaldai College Science Gallery, organized 
by the Internal Quality Assurance Cell, was a resounding success. The event not only 
educated students about the opportunities available under the start-up India initiative but also 
inspired them to think innovatively and consider entrepreneurship as a viable career option. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 








